
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lower Farm Weekly 

Friday 25th November 2022  
Congratulations to everyone for another amazing week and well done to those who have         
particularly stood out for displaying our school values this week.   

Dates for your Diary  

  

Friday 2nd December: Non-uniform day - Bring in chocolate for Christmas tombola 
  

Wednesday 7th December: Parent/Carer Share Event 14:30 

  

Monday 12th December: Reception Nativity 14:00 

  

Thursday 15th December: Christmas Fayre 15:30 - 17:00 

  

Friday 16th December: Non-uniform Day. School closes at 13:30 for Christmas Holidays 

  

Christmas Holidays: Monday 19th December - Monday 2nd January  

  

Tuesday 3rd January: Staff inset day - school closed 

  

Wednesday 4th January: School opens - spring term 

Attendance  
 
For week beginning 21st November:  
Beech Class:     100%  
Birch Class:    100% 
Cherry Class:     93.9% 
Chestnut Class:    92.9%  
Elder Class:    88.4% 
Elm:       98.4%  
Hazel:     98.2% 
 

Congratulations to those   classes that have reached an attendance of 97% or above.  It would 
be great to see every class reach 97% or above next week.    

 
Value Awards 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Beech Class       Birch Class 
Alexander  Care & Respect    Freya Resilience 
Sebastian   Resilience & Achievement  Aurora Care 
 
 

  

Cherry Class       Chestnut Class 
Leo   Resilience     Isabella  Resilience & Achievement 
Grace  Resilience     Gracie Achievement 
 

Elder Class       Elm Class 
Oliver  Achievement & Resilience  Filip  Achievement & Resilience 
Peter   Care & Integrity   Sanuka Achievement & Integrity     
 

Hazel Class 
Sienna  Resilience & Achievement 
Millie   Achievement 
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Second School Opening! 

 
On Tuesday this week we were very lucky to have a second 
opening of our school. Tim Culpin who is The Director of 
Education for Reach2 was unable to attend our first one and 
we wanted to make sure he got to see our amazing school and 
cut the all important ribbon. We were joined by lots of head 
teachers from across the trust and the children were very 
polite and showed great integrity. All the special visitors 
commented on how happy and confident the children are. 
Superstars!  

 
    












